Hungarian applicants can take part in ERA-NET E-Rare-3 to research rare
diseases

Preliminary information is communicated on the ERA_NET E-Rare-3 joint call foreseen to open on 5 December 2016. The
aim of the E-Rare calls is to enable scientists in European countries to build an effective collaboration on a common
interdisciplinary research project in rare diseases, based on complementarities and sharing of expertise, with a clear
translational research approach, and also to realize the objectives of the International Rare Diseases Research Consortium
(IRDIRC).

This year’s call, to be announced in Hungary with the assistance of the NRDI Office, will expect pre-proposals in the field of
innovative therapeutic approaches to be submitted by 1 February 2017.

Preliminary information and the deatils of the call is available on the E-Rare programme website:
http://www.erare.eu/joint-call/9th-joint-call-european-research-projects-rare-diseases-jtc-2017
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